Council Chair's Report for Trustee Board

7th July 2008

Mark Mearing-Smith

Ninth Council

Sabbatical Reports, draft annual report Student media regulation and NUS referendum.

The Student media regulations changes where submitted by the Live! Editor, who expressed concern that the Trustee Board would be able to discard it and Council would not be able to comment on it. I stated that the TB was hesitant to pass changes to SSP without seeing the whole document, and it was being circulated. The changes where withdrawn with the intention of represent if nothing is head from TB.

Council voted to hold a referendum on NUS membership. Passed with one against and one abstention.

Tenth Council

As that I was away for the last council of the year, I confirmed with council in the 9th meeting that it was ok for me to ask the Council chair elect to chair the meeting. I have asked him to submit his report of the meeting.

Hand Over

I have given the incoming Council Chair a handover, which I understand he used very well at the last council of the year, and I wish him the best of luck for next year.

I have had no other duties at Council Chair since the last meeting of Trustee Board.